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July 11, 2024 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The regularly scheduled Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee (BPAC) Meeting for 
July 16, 2024, has been cancelled due to lack of business items. 

 
The next regularly scheduled Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee (BPAC) Meeting 

Is set for August 20, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


